Memorandum

DATE:

TO:

SUBJECT:

S/N 753-036-018

\?’
CITY OF DALLAS

October 1, 2010
Members of the Public Safety Committee

Administrative (Police) Reports
I. A. D. Cases to be Presented to the Public Safety Committee on October 4, 2010

NEW CASE PRESENTATION:

Currently there are no new police involved shooting investigations pending by Internal
Affairs. All completed investigations have been presented to the committee.
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Ryah S. Evans
First Assistant City Manager

"The Onlv Reason You And I Are Here Is To Serve The Citizens Of Dallas"
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